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June 23, 2020

The meeting was called to order at 6:09pm, Board Members present were Jack Phil Putnam, Rob Silveira, Jack Bucke, Mike Schager and Ron Goings.  Also present was Fire Chief Justin Chaney, First Assistant Chief John McDerrmott, Second Assistant Chief David Kelly, Fire Department Administrative Assistant Rae Johnsen.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Reviewed budget talked about call volume and the Chief paid added into budget.  There was also discussion about bills paid and future bills as well as the process of how a bill can get paid through the county requiring invoices for any services.  There was discussion of PG& E bill which may need to be revisited at a later time, but currently utilities bills will not affect preliminary budget.

Supervisor Paul Barr spoke about the tax that is on the County Board of Supervisors agenda for July 14th.  At this time, we will keep moving forward with our assessment and wait and see what the Supervisors decide to do with the tax they are purposing.  A letter will be drawn up and provided to the Supervisors, so they understand our needs as a District.

After discussion on county tax and review of our assessment a change to the amount was decided, changing from $65 a parcel to $45 a parcel.  Mike motioned to approve this change and Phil second the motion.  All members approved the motion to change wording on assessment from $65 to $45 a parcel.


Ron Goings motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:36pm

